
December 18, 2024 

Lisa Telkamp-Castro 

2203 94th Way 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55444 

(612) 964-4413 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: HP24-001 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
OEC 2 6 2024 

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBL\C 
UTIL\T\ES COMMl~SION 

Enclosed please find three Applications for Party Status regarding the Carbon Dioxide Transmission 

Pipeline (Docket HP24-001). I am submitting applications for my mother, Leona Telkamp, my sister-in­

law, Pamela Telkamp, and myself. I have attempted to E-File it on puc.sd.gov/EFilingOptions.aspx, but I 

am unable to submit our applications online. I spoke with Leah in your office and she is aware of my 

problem. She suggested I mail in our applications. 

Please send me an email to confirm receipt of our applications. My email is lisatcastro@hotmail.com. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Sin r~ly, ~ 

Li Telkamp-Castro 




